
Lanny Kenner  
District 7  
 
Chairman Longmuir and committee members, 
 
I am urging all YES votes for HCR3037. 
 
We need to pass this resolution for the safety of children!  Actually all this does is study if it is 
feasible to establish mandatory reporting requirements when public officials are accused of 
exploitation of a child. 
It also would set up an investigative body. 
Our children are our future and are so very precious!  Please do not put the safety of children 
less important than the extra work this would bring!   
May God Bless the children and may God Bless this committee with the wisdom to do what is 
right. 
 
Please vote YES on HCR 3037. 
 
Thank you, Lanny Kenner 


